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         August 18, 2016 
 

Jason M. Rosenbaum 
and 

Adiella Stadler 
 

have become Associated with the Firm 
 

We are pleased to announce that Jason Rosenbaum and Adiella Stadler have become 
associated with the Firm.   

Mr. Rosenbaum concentrates his practice on real estate and commercial litigation.  After 
graduating from law school, Mr. Rosenbaum spent a year as a judicial fellow in the New 
York State Supreme Court, New York County, where he drafted decisions on real estate 
and commercial law matters. 

Mr. Rosenbaum can be reached at (212) 984-7707 or JRosenbaum@wbcsk.com. 
 
Ms. Stadler concentrates her practice on real estate and commercial litigation.  Ms. 
Stadler also has experience representing and counseling businesses on employment 
litigation related matters. 
 
Ms. Stadler can be reached at (212) 984-7753 or AStadler@wbcsk.com 
 
We welcome Mr. Rosenbaum and Ms. Stadler to the Firm. 
 
Please visit our website and read the full bios of Mr. Rosenbaum and Ms. Stadler. 
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